
 

Alan Fine joins SPII board of trustees

Journalist and communications specialist, Alan Fine, has joined independent research organisation, Studies in Poverty and
Inequality Institute's board of trustees. Fine is currently the communications executive at Russell & Associates. Prior to this
he spent 11 years as public affairs manager at AngloGold Ashanti where he focused on sustainability and public policy. He
joins the organisation with a wealth of knowledge around communications that will strengthen SPII's stakeholder
engagement.
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